
Farm Service Agency

U.S. DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE

Biden-Harris Administration Makes $500 Million Available to Increase
Innovative American-Made Fertilizer Production 
News Release |  Wyoming |  September 28, 2022Release Date

View PDF

New Grant Program Will Spur Competition and Help US Farmers Address Rising Costs

U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) Secretary Tom Vilsack today announced that the Biden-Harris

Administration is making $500 million in grants available to increase American-made fertilizer

production to spur competition and combat price hikes on U.S. farmers caused by the war in Ukraine.

The Biden-Harris Administration’s Fertilizer Production Expansion Program is part of a whole-of-

government effort to promote competition in agricultural markets. The funds are being made available

through the Commodity Credit Corporation.

Eligible entities are for?profit businesses and corporations, nonprofit entities, Tribes and Tribal

organizations, producer?owned cooperatives and corporations, certified benefit corporations, and

state or local governments. Private entities must be independently owned and operated to apply.

The Department will begin accepting applications in the coming days via www.grants.gov. Notably,

there will be two opportunities for submission.

Learn more.
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